From: Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson <TracyR@haltonhillshydro.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 8:49 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2022-0325 — Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2 conference

Dear Registrar,

My apologies for the late request to participate in EB-2022-0325 - Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2
conference. | have been working with Board Staff on interrogatory responses for our 2023 rate
application. If possible, could you please register the following participant in the Generic Hearing
with the intent to participate in the January 31, 2023 Stakeholder hearing.

Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson
Halton Hills Hydro Inc.
519-855-3700 extension 257

tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com

Regards,

Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson (she/her)
Regulatory Affairs Officer | Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com | 519-853-3700 x257
www.haltonhillshydro.com | Follow Us:

(Please consider the environment before printing this email)

My working hours may not be your working hours. Please do not feel obligated to respond to this
email outside of your normal working hours.
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